
			Research into Careers Guidance Delivery

A research project is currently being undertaken by DMH Associates on behalf of the Department for Economy.  The project will focus on the delivery of careers guidance and aims to gather feedback from a range of key stakeholders.   

This information will be used to help shape and inform future careers guidance delivery over the next 5-10 years so it would be great to hear your views.
 
The survey will take 10 minutes to complete and run to 7 January 2022.

We would appreciate if principals/teachers could complete the survey and share with pupils and parents/carers.

· Teachers Survey
· Young Person’s Survey
· Parent’s Survey

Thanks for taking part.
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